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Kiersten Long

From: redtailmail <redtailmail@mchsi.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 11:04 AM
To: Kiersten Long
Cc: redtailmail@mchsi.com
Subject: Land use permit 22 fort seward drive

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Haines Borough. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Kiersten, 
 
Please accept this email as my authorization for Nishan Weerasinghe to submit a land use permit, perform the 
construction work and speak to the planning commission on my behalf. 
 
Thank you so much for your help with this. Have a great weekend! 
 
Katherine (Kay) Haas Dunning 
POA for June Haas 
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S21+ 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 

 







Please see the links attached below under web 
links for the historic structures history 




